Kimley»Horn

March 17, 2020

Jamie Gregg, PE

Town of Apex Water Resources
105-B Upchurch Street

Apex, NC 27502

RE: Evaluation for Low Responsive and Responsible Bid Proposal
Beaver Creek Sanitary Sewer (Kelly Road to Ashley Downs)

Dear Mr. Gregg,

In accordance with the Town of Apex’s request, we have reviewed the proposal from Carolina
Civilworks, Inc. for completeness and have determined it to be responsive with no apparent
shortcomings or omissions. Based on the information in the proposal and the Certified Bid Tabulation,
it appears that Carolina Civilworks, Inc. is currently the low responsive and responsible bidder for this
project with a Bid amount of $1,207,261.66.

This letter is based solely on the information provided in the proposal and is not a recommendation
nor a guarantee of their performance on this project.

Please advise if you have any questions. | can be reached at 919-653-6625.
Sincerely,

e 4 Z.,

Nolan Raney, P.E.
Project Manager
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